	

	

	


	January 2018 Newsletter
[image: image1]
Commodore's Report
  

Dear members,

All is well at the club at this time, The AGM went well with no real problems. All, bar the Non tidal Commodore, are staying on for another year. Terry has resigned as rear Commodore due to other commitments, but thankfully he is staying on as a committee member. Terry and Mandy have done
a lot for the club in the past year and got a well deserved Festivity award for 2017 from Gill.

The new front entrance steps are under construction and will be fitted shortly. Don’t forget to put your names down for the up and coming functions, as we are limiting the numbers to 50.

We have had a great response to our plea for bar staff but still need more names to go on the list. Well that’s all for now.
Happy sailing.
 

Roy Nash
Commodore
January 2018
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Dates for your diary ... 

February
Friday 2nd               Club Night
Saturday 3rd           Skittles at TSCC Ajax Thames Ditton
Sunday 4th             Club Open
Friday 9th               Club Night
Saturday 10th         Valentines Night  (smart casual)
Sunday 11th           Club open
Friday 16th             Club Night
Sunday 18th           Club Open
Friday 23rd             Club Night
Sunday 25th           Club Open

March
Friday 2nd               Club Night - Skittles
Saturday 3rd           ATYC Dinner Dance  (Black Tie)
Sunday 4th             Club Open
Friday 9th               Club Night
Saturday 10th         Fitting Out Supper  (No. 1s)
Sunday 11th           Club Open
Friday 16th             Club Night
Sunday 18th           St Patrick's Lunch  (Green smart casual)
Friday 23rd             Club Night
Sunday 25th           Club Open
Friday 30th             Club Night  Easter Cruise
Saturday 31st         Club Closed Easter Cruise

A copy of the 2018 Club programme is also attached
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ATYC Annual Dinner Dance
Saturday 3rd March 2018 
The ATYC is returning to the Crowne Plaza Hotel, Fieldhhouse Lane, Marlow, SL7 1QJ on Saturday 3rd March for its Annual Dinner Dance.

Festivities will begin at 18:15pm for 19.00pm, dancing to a five piece band "Any Buddy Out There", who will play anything you request until midnight.

This is an excellent event and the club usually has at least a table of eight, all members and their guests will be very welcome.  Our club dress code is Blazer or Black tie.

Tickets are £39.50 per adult or £19.50 per child (aged 10-16).

Please make your cheques payable to your club name by 24th February at the latest.

Rooms are available for Saturday night, a double room plus breakfast is £129.00.  Please call room reservations on 01628 495850 and quote ATYC. (You need to book directly with the hotel and not with central reservations).
 
If you are interested in attending then please  respond to myself or to Club Commodore, Roy Nash.

Best regards

Rob Fry 
Hon Secretary WMC 
Company Secretary WMC Ltd
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AGM Update

Please be advised that the following properly proposed & seconded motions were presented to the AGM, put to a vote and approved by those members in attendance at the AGM on Sunday 14th January:

Honorary Life Membership
That Jenny Carthew be awarded Honorary Life Membership in recognition of the many years service given to the club by Jenny and late husband Terry.
Proposed by Commodore Roy Nash
Seconded by Honorary Secretary Rob Fry
There were 43 members in attendance at the meeting, the motion was put to a vote and carried by 43 votes for the motion 

To Create a New Rule: Rule 6.9
Rule 6.9 The Management Committee have the authority to call a “Weybridge Mariners Club, Election of Officers & Committee Members Meeting” to be held in the last week of November each year, and in the event that such a meeting is held that the Weybridge Mariners Club Ltd AGM will take place before the second week of March in the following year and that the Weybridge Mariners Club Ltd AGM will exclude the election of Weybridge Mariners Club Officers & Committee Members.
Proposed by Honorary Treasurer Phil Boys
Seconded by Honorary Secretary Rob Fry
There were 43 members in attendance at the meeting, the motion was put to a vote and carried by 40 votes for the motion, 1 vote against, 2 abstentions
Rob Fry 
Hon Secretary WMC 
Company Secretary WMC Ltd
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An urgent appeal for members to man the bar!

We have a serious problem manning the bar, which is getting worse all the time.  Far too few members are coming forward to help out to do an occasional bar duty. 
To those members who have done bar duties in the past we say that you know how easy it is, and how pleasant it can be, so come and help us again. 
To those members who have never been behind a bar before, we can say that you would never be left on your own until you are totally competent with everything that needs to be done. 
To those members who have done bar duties in the past and feel that "you have done your bit" we say please come and do a bit more. 
It's our club and it can only be as good as we are all prepared to make it. 
To volunteer please contact our Commodore Roy by phone   or by e-mail .
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An announcement from River Users Group 8 
(Bell Weir to Teddington Lock)

Dear River Users

Please note that there will be three full river closures in place in RUG 8 in February and March for rowing competitions. These are:

Saturday 3rd February, 09:30-16:30 (open from 12:30-13:30)
Hampton Small Boats Head, Sunbury to Molesey 

Saturday 17th February 13:30-16:00
Molesey Veterans Head, Sunbury to Molesey 

Saturday 17th March, 10:30-15:30 (open from 12:30-13:30)
Kingston Small Boats Head, Hampton Court to Teddington

May I remind all clubs that, if you are planning an event in the  2018 season, you should email apply for permission as soon as possible via the EA Boating website on gov.ukhttps://www.gov.uk/topic/environmental-management/boating

Regards
Steve Collins
Chair, River Users Group 8 (Bell Weir to Teddington Lock) 
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Thank you to everyone for your kind new year messages about the newsletter, they are very much appreciated!

If you have any stories, jokes, boat items for sale or articles  that you would like to submit for inclusion in the next edition of the newsletter, then please feel free to email them to me.

Kind Regards
Lynne
"The Editor" 

Joke Corner  ... 
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